

JUN 1 5 2017

COQUILLE INDIAN HOUSING AUTHORITY

Anne Cook, Executive Director Coquille Indian Housing Authority

June 15, 2017

Dear Anne,

As of this date, June 15, 2017, because of my health I am resigning my position as a member of the Board of Commissioners. I have so enjoyed being a member of the board for all these years. But I feel it is time to say good bye and let someone else be a part of this fabulous group. I will miss working with every one of you, but I will still be around. So, thank you Anne for all you have done for my people and for me.

Sincerely,

Sharon Parrish